
Visit: www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/admissions

You can apply from 1 September 2021:
• online at www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/admissions

(last year 98.7% of parents/carers applied online), or

• by telephoning the Authority on 0300 123 7039 to request a 
'Transferring to Secondary School 2022-23' booklet.

In addition you can view a copy of the booklet:
• in all Cheshire West and Chester primary schools

• online at www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/admissions.

Closing date for reception applications 31 October 2021

If entitlement to transport is important to how your child will get to  and from school, it is vital you read the Home to
School transport Policy before applying for a school place. Visit the authority’s website for further information.

Cheshire West & Chester Council

Applying for a Secondary School place -
Year 7 September 2022
Is your child due to transfer 
from Primary School
to Secondary School in 
Septermber 2022 

YES – from 1 September
2021 you must apply for a
school place.

Important

information for

parents or carers


